
 
(ASRC Letterhead) 
 
 
 
 
 
September 6, 1993 
 
 

SARTA 
Attn:  David A. Carter, ASRC Chairman 
803 Townsend Court 
Norfolk, VA  23502 
 
Dear Mr. Carter: 

SUBJECT:  Copyrights and SARTA Materials 
I write to bring up a concern with the possible adoption of 

SARTA materials by the ASRC.  In skimming the books, I found 
reproductions of many copyrighted pictures without attribution or 
mention of copyright permissions being granted.  I would vote 
against adopting any texts that might be the subject of a 
copyright infringement suit. 

Some of the copyrighted diagrams are mine; I'll be happy to 
grant permission for their use provided (1) proper attribution is 
given in the texts, and (2) that I am given, without charge, two 
(2) copies of all SARTA manuals, instructors' manuals, and 
overheads. 

However, SARTA should also investigate for diagrams that come 
from other sources, and ensure that there are no other copyright 
infringements. 

Thank you very much. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Keith Conover, M.D. 
cc:  Secretary, ASRC Board of Directors 


